
Office of the Principal Accountant General (A&E)-I, 

Maharashtra, Mumbai 
 

No.WM Cell/Transfers/2020/9                     Date:   06. 07.2020 

 

 

Circular 
 

 In view of the prevalent corona virus pandemic situation in the state of Maharashtra, it 

has been decided not to hold the Annual General Transfer for the year 2020 for the officials of 

Divisional Accountant cadre posted in Mumbai Region. 

 

However, cases of officials who were otherwise due for transfer during the Annual 

General Transfer - 2020 would be considered only on the following grounds : 

 

 1. Serious/High risk health conditions of self/or family members 

2. Compassionate grounds including pressing educational reasons of children 

 

Eligible officials may submit their representations, along with all the supporting 

documents, to this office by email (dagadmn.mh1.ae@gov.in), mentioning the subject of mail as 

‘Representation for transfer during 2020’ and follow it up with speed post in sealed envelope 

addressed to Dy. Accountant General (Admn) with supporting documents superscribed as 

"Representation for transfer during 2020”. The representations shall reach this office, latest by 

24/07/2020. Representations received beyond this date will not be considered. 

 

Representations received from non-eligible officials, if any will not be considered under 

any circumstances. 

 

(Authority: Pr. Accountant General's Order dated 06/7/2020) 

 

 

        
Deputy Accountant General(Admn) 
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